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Konrad Jackson

From: Paul McConnell <pmcconnl@alaska.net>
Sent: Thursday, April 03, 2014 6:54 AM
To: Rep. Kurt Olson
Subject: HB116

Rep. K. Olson 

 

I just wanted to express my support of HB 116 currently being held in your committee.  I cannot express the 
importance of supporting veterans and their families.  Veterans are often behind (in age) of their coworkers due 
to the service they committed for this country.  Allowing them to “catchup” by purchasing military service is a 
great idea.  I hope you are able to pass this bill out of your committee and get it passes as law.  Thanks for 
supporting our US service men and women. 

 

Paul McConnell 

Sterling AK 


